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May 27, 2014 Patrick G. Welsh 
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PWelsh@osler.com 
Our Matter Number: 1144688 
 

By Electronic Mail and RESS Electronic Filing 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Application for Franchise Agreement with Central Elgin (EB-2014-0186): Delay in 
Publication of Notice  

On May 20, 2014, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued a Letter of Direction in 
respect of the above mentioned file (the “Letter”).  The Letter was sent via electronic 
mail on May 21, 2014. 

In the Letter, the Board asked me to arrange for the Notice of Application (the “Notice”), 
attached to the Letter, to be published in a newspaper no later than 2 weeks after the date 
of the Letter (i.e., Tuesday June 3, 2014 or Wednesday June 4, 2014, as the Notice is 
dated May 21, 2014 and both the Letter and the Notice were received late on May 21). 

We have made arrangements to publish the Notice in the Elgin County Market however 
the earliest publication date we could obtain was Thursday June 5, 2014. 

I submit that the June 5 publication date respects the spirit of the Letter, and ask that the 
Board grant this indulgence.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if the June 5 
publication date is unsatisfactory.   

Yours very truly, 
 

 
 
Patrick G. Welsh 
PW:fdr 


